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South Australia Police - Public Interest Disclosure Procedure
Message from the Commissioner

South Australia Police (SAPOL) is dedicated to an achievement culture that values and
respects ethics and integrity. Quality service delivery practices by all employees that
prevents or minimises corruption, misconduct and maladministration in public
administration is an essential requirement of policing.

The implementation of the Public Interest Disclosure Act 2018 (PID Act) establishes a
scheme that facilitates the appropriate disclosure of public interest information and
provides protection for public officers who make an appropriate disclosure.

SAPQL's Public Interest Disclosure Procedure sets out the procedures for making,
receiving, assessing, storing, and informing and protecting informants who make
appropriate disclosures of public interest information.

SAPOQOL’s compliance with the requirements of the PID Act promote transparency and
accountability across the organisation that demonstrates our commitment to living our
organisational values, and building on the high level of trust and confidence the
community has in us and the services we deliver.

Grant Stevens APM LEM
COMMISSIONER OF POLICE

oL { February 2022



